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Dear Parents,

This is just a friendly reminder that 4th grade, Eagle Chorus and 5th grade students will perform this Wednesday, May 22nd for our Whitmore-Bolles Fine Arts Night.   Fourth grade sings at 6:00 pm, Eagle Chorus at 6:30 and Fifth grade sings at 7:00 pm. Please have your child dress nicely for the performance.

Don’t forget that fifth grade will also present their artwork in the team room and perform a play after their musical concert. 

Fourth grade: Please arrive at 5:45pm and meet Mrs. Webber in the music room. Parents can find a seat in the auditorium.

Eagle Chorus: Meet on the stage at 6:25 pm.

Fifth Grade: Please meet Ms. McCuaig in the cafeteria at 6:00 pm to check in and set up for the play.

Please email webberh@dearbornschools.org if you have any questions about the musical performance or mccuaim@dearbornschools.org  for questions about the play. We look forward to seeing you there!


